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Thank you to the children, parents and staff for taking part in the St Day lantern parade- it 
was a memorable evening. In school, the children have learned so much creatively and we 
thank Clare Summerson for all her support and inspiration.  
 
OUR SCHOOL CHRISTMAS FAYRE 
Friday December 14th 2.00pm 
Please support the school to make this happen! This year 
we have a school team - Mrs Hicks, Mrs Salter and 
Mrs Bone - working hard on organising and planning this 
event but we can only make it happen with your support. 
So far, we have only had five parent volunteers so please 
let the school team know if you can support us. The 
children love this event and will be planning class activities with their teachers. We need 
donations for raffle prizes, bottles (for the bottle tombola) and your ‘time’ to pop into school 
to prepare beforehand. If you can help in the lead up to the day or on the day, please see our 
sign-up sheet in the office or catch Mrs Hicks, Mrs Salter or Mrs Bone. As a school 
community, we want to make this a very special day for all our children. See over the page for 
all the Christmas dates – we are very busy. THANK YOU!  
 
CHILDREN IN NEED – £1.00 donation for charity + a PRIZE donation for the 
Christmas Fayre (dropped into the office please). Come to school in your PJs on Friday!  
 
POSITIVE FRIENDSHIPS – to raise awareness during ‘anti-bullying’ week, we will be 

celebrating positive friendships across the school and discussing what 
they ‘look like’. Following our Golden Rules and being kind, supports 
everyone to have respectful relationships. In circle-time, we will 
discuss what bullying is and give our children the strategies to deal 
with this. As a whole school, we are dealing with negative behaviours 
immediately and contacting families to support us with this. We have 
a duty of care to every child and want to ensure that every child feels 
safe and happy. Thank you to all parents for supporting us with this.  
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CHRISTMAS DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

 
Choir Christmas Performances out in the community 2018 - 
Our school choir, led by our parent volunteer Linda Vanstone, have 
been invited to sing in several community events this year. Please 
come along and support us.  

 Magical Christmas Market, Cornwall Riding Centre in 
Scorrier –  
Saturday 1st December 3.00-4.00pm 

 Carharrack and St. Day Silver Band Concert, Mills Hall, 
Carharrack –  
Friday 7th December 7.00-8.45pm 

 Community Carol Singing Event, Clock Tower in St. Day –  
Friday 21st December 8.00-8.30pm 

 
Christmas Performance Dates at the Church Hall – Please join us for a traditional KS1 
Nativity and Nine Lessons and Carols performed by KS2. A letter will follow to reserve tickets. 
 

 Tuesday 11th December – 1:30pm and 6:00pm – KS1 performances  
 

 Monday 17th December – 1:30pm and 6:00pm – KS2 performances 
 

 Friday 14th December – OUR SCHOOL CHRISTMAS FAYRE – see the flyer – 
including a new café serving festive food and drinks! Any ‘crafters’ wanting a table for 
£10.00, please get in touch with the office.  

 Tuesday 18th December – Non-school uniform day + School Christmas Dinner 
Christmas/Favourite Jumper day – wear your own favourite clothes for £1.00 donation 
 

 ADVANCE NOTICE: Please note that on December 20th the school day finishes at 
1.30pm for all children. There will be no clubs or FUNZONE.  

 
 The School Calendar issued at the start of the year contains an error: There 

is not an INSET day on June 3rd 2019. Children return to school on June 3rd 2019 (due 
to the INSET day being on January 7th 2019). Please update your paper copy.  

 

OUR VIRTUE: THANKFULNESS and RESPECT 

THANKFULNESS – Being grateful for what we have – learning, loving and being.  

RESPECT – showing respect by speaking and acting with courtesy. Following our golden rules and treating others with 

dignity.   

 

 

Thank you – The St Day and Carharrack Team   


